
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: Tuesday, September 3, 2019 9:45:37 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, August 30, 2019 9:40 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-08-30

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0270

-- Name --
Vic Howarth

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I would hope if this proposal is approved the $ 2.6m being paid would come as a credit to the existing customers and
NOT transferred to a the City of Orillia. We

-- Attachment --

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



